
B.Ed. DEPARTMENT          

EVENT- 1.12.2023- 10th Lina Ray Memorial Lecture 

REPORT-  Venue- room no. 112.  

Speaker- Mrs. Mary Ann Dasgupta    

Topic- Teaching.... A Sacred Profession.  

Semester 1 Students of batch 2023-25 and semester 3 students of batch 2022-24 attended the 

lecture delivered by Mrs. Mary Ann Dasgupta on Teaching.... A Sacred Profession. The 

lecture highlighted on how this profession enriches lives and lights up the path of so many. 

The speaker cited examples of under privileged girls who with the help of Sharehouse 

Charitable Foundation continued their education and are presently employed in respectable 

positions. The lecture was truly inspiring.  
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